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Welcome back 
 
We are delighted to welcome you all back to 
school and look forward to working with you all 
over the next academic year. 
We have an Open Door policy – this means that 
if you have any worries, issues, suggestions or 
complaints we will try our best to deal with you 
immediately. Mrs Dodd and Mrs Lynskey are on 
the front gates most mornings – please see them 
if you have a quick question. If you need a longer 
or more private appointment, please pop into the 
school office who will be able to arrange this. 
Our ethos is, primarily, to keep children happy 
and safe. Even if your child has something quite 
minor that stops them from being as happy as 
they can be in school, we want to know so that 
we can help to sort things out! 
 
Reading Folders/ PE Bags 
 
Please can you ensure that your child has a 
reading folder to keep their books from being 
bent or folded and a drawstring PE bag. 
 
We have very limited space in school so we are 
unable to store large bags, handbags or 
backpacks in any class. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
School Meals 
 
As of 1st October, school meals for the junior 
children will be £2.30 per day. 
New menu has been emailed home. 
 
Water bottles 
 
We have a new supplier for school water bottles, 
they are now £1 each 
 
Help! 
 
If anyone has any old photos of Culcheth, we 
would be very grateful for a copy of them to help 
our Year 2 with their topic work. Thanks in 
advance 

 
 
After School Clubs 
 
Clubs list has been sent home today. All clubs 
are now £10 for the term (apart from 
cookery).This helps us to cover staffing, 
material and equipment costs. 
Clubs will be allocated next week and texts sent 
out to confirm which club your child has been 
allocated. 
 
Music tuition letters have also been sent home 
today 
 
Copies of all letters are available from our 
website and from the office  
 
Commended Awards 
 
Well done to the following children who 
have been commended! 
 
Year 1: Lilly J, Georgina, Eric & Jack 
Year 2: Rhys B, Oscar, Milo & Bobby 
Year 3: Harrison, Maison & Amelia 
Year 4: Logan, Sam, Felix, Peter & Miley  
Year 5: Lacey-Mae, Caitlyn W, Rebecca, Rory 
& Ben 
Year 6: Ruby, Zack, Kristian, Whitley & Dominic 
 
 
Diary dates 

6.9.17 School reopens for the new term 

11.9.17 Y2 – Road to the Gold Coast 

26.9.17 KS2 open morning 9-11.20am 

27.9.17 Macmillan Coffee Morning 

4.10.17 Parents evening 

9-13.10.17 Y5 & Y6 Waddow Hall 

12.10.17 KS1 open morning 9-11.20am 

16-17.10.17 Photos 

19-20.10.17 Y3 Burwardsley 

20.10.17 Finish for ½ term 

30.10.17 School re-opens 

22.12.17 Finish for Christmas 

8.1.18 School re-opens 

 

 
 



 


